From: Lok, Ronald E.
Sent: 8/20/2013 3:08:05 PM
To: ‘Redacted ‘
Cc: Halpin, Ed (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=E1HS8); Beck, Valerie
(valerie beck@cpuc.ca.gov); Tse, Rick (rick tse@cpuc.ca.gov);Redacted
‘Redacted & Cherry, Brian K
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7)
Bec:
Subject: Redacted Arc Flash Incident
Dear Mr. |Redacted ;

The CPUC is investigating the subject incident, your response and data submittal is
requested in the attached letter.

Thanks,

Ron Lok

Utilities Engineer

CPUC

415-703-1355

SB GT&S 0154234
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